

Sláinte Leanaí Éireann (SLÉ), Herberton, Siúlán San Séamas, Rialto, D08 HP97, Éire **Children's Health Ireland (CHI)**, Herberton, St James's Walk, Rialto, D08 HP97, Ireland

23rd March 2021

Deputy Catherine Murphy, Dáil Eireann, Leinster House, Kildare Street, Dublin 2.

PQ 12706/21

"To ask the Minister for Health the amount collected in parking charges at Children's Health Ireland, Crumlin in each of the years of 2018 to 2020 and to date in 2021, in tabular form".

Dear Deputy Murphy,

I refer to your parliamentary question above to which I have been asked to provide a response.

Revenue from Parking

CHI at Crumlin – Parking Income	€
2021 YTD (Feb)	48,769
2020	367,652
2019	478,565
2018	370,537

To protect all patients and staff there is currently restricted visiting policy in place at CHI at Crumlin – only one nominated parent/guardian is allowed with their child at any time during their stay in hospital – normal parking fees apply to these parents/guardian. Parking rates at CHI at Crumlin were reduced in June 2020, further details below and on

https://scanner.topsec.com/?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.olchc.ie%2FChildren-Family%2FParking%2F&t=f3eb6a6d2b62f82d54cb7f4d73f7661aa32e597f&d=2121



Sláinte Leanaí Éireann (SLÉ), Herberton, Siúlán San Séamas, Rialto, D08 HP97, Éire Children's Health Ireland (CHI), Herberton, St James's Walk, Rialto, D08 HP97, Ireland

The car parking revenue is allocated to the hospitals funding for provision of services. The hospital pays a contractor to manage to the hospital car parks. Hospital Parking costs (inclusive of VAT)

ed)

Concession Rates for Parent/Guardian of Inpatients The parents/guardians of all inpatients (regardless of their illness) who stay more than 10 days at a time, qualify for a reduced car park rate. Parents/Guardians must ask their child's nurse for an application form. Reduced car park rate is €36 for the first week and €10 per week thereafter.

Disabled Parking Spaces

There are free disabled car spaces available directly outside the main hospital entrance and in the patients/visitors car park. You must display a valid Disable Driver sticker.

Yours sincerely,

Joe Gannon

Chief Operations Officer Children's Health Ireland

Email: joe.gannon@nchg.ie

Joe Gannon